
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE 

University of Delhi 

 
 

THE PLACEMENT CELL 
 

 

NOTICE 

Date: 1st February, 2022 

 

FOR THE BATCH OF 2024 ONLY 

 
This is to inform you that The Placement Cell is announcing internship 

opportunities for the students of batch 2024. 

 
Internships, volunteer opportunities, and campus ambassadors via placement cell 

will help students identify their career goals and provide an edge into the present- 

day competitive world. 

 
All the students who want to be the part of the Official Internship Updates group 

and receive regular internship update can fill out the google form latest by 

8th February, 2022. 

 

Link to register - https://forms.gle/wasnTucy2kGtiUGc6 

In case of any queries, feel free to reach out to us at placementcell@sbse.du.ac.in 
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